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Issue 
Campbell McDonald raised a concern with the System Operate on 28th March 2014 
on behalf of SSEGEN about why SSE Generation had not received any of the recent 
commissioning plans in a timely manner as per the STCP 19-4 commissioning 
procedure. 
 
SSE Generation listed 4 recent commissioning site 

• Fasnakyle 
• Corriemoillie and Luch Luicahart Windfarm 
• Sloy 
• Clachan 

 
SSE generation raised concern with the impact of not being involved on cross 
boundary safety, system diagrams, nomenclature, site responsibility schedules, 
impacts on the clause 10’s and affect on generation plant. 
 
Governance 
The STCP has requirements on all parties to involve all interested parties in meeting, 
documentation. 
 
There has also been discussion between SHET, SPT and NGET about the STCP19-
4 and the level of comments / level of responsibility each party has on the 
documentation. 
 
Proposal 
Pending discussion at the STC Modification Panel the proposal is to set up a working 
group to review STCP 19-4 processes and working practices, to address the 
customer, SHET, SPT and NGET concerns.  


